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Hello,


I wanted to take a moment to pass along a picture of the ambulance and let you know that it
hopefully will be ready this week. Also, I wanted to take a moment to say thank you for your
support. I have been with the department for many years and I can say I have never been part of a
working relationship as good as it is now. I know that it won't always be easy, but the open
communications and working together helps to make us successful. I look forward to the
continued work and my people notice an appreciate your support.


Thanks again!


Chief Lambert


                                                                                          "In real life the most practical advice for leaders is not to
treat pawns like pawns, nor princes like princes, but all persons like persons"


-James McGregor Burns-
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elambert@allenstownnh.gov


Fire Chief 
Eric Lambert


Allenstown Fire Department
1 Ferry Street


Allenstown NH, 03275


Sent from my iPhone





